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BF Committee

From: Sandi Ioakimi <sioakimi@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2016 4:19 PM
To: BF Committee
Subject: Item BF-90

Please do not discontinue any of the recycling items on Maui.  We are an island and need 
to be mindful of what we throw in our landfills. 
 
Please find the money to do what is right for the residents of Maui County.  We do not 
want to throw batteries and pant in the landfill or anything else that does not belong 
there. 
 
Sandi Ioakimi 
Kihei, Maui HI  
808.283.6216 


